
CA11 

MIDDLETON STONEY ROAD, BICESTER 
PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING 

 
BACKGROUND DOCUMENT 1 

 
 

Extract (page 43) from “South West Bicester – Planning Statement” 
 
This planning supporting statement (produced by Terence O’Rourke Ltd in 
association with WSP) accompanied the outline planning application submitted to 
Cherwell District Council in 2006 by Countryside Properties for the development of 
land at Bicester. 
 
The planning statement is the developer’s document and is not the adopted policy of 
either Cherwell District Council or Oxfordshire County Council. 
 
 


